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November 29, 2021 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

RE: Docket No. UG-210590 – Cascade Natural Gas Comments Regarding Proceeding to 
Develop a Policy statement on Alternatives to Traditional Cost of Service Rate Making 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Cascade Natural Gas Corp. (Cascade or Company) submits the following comments in response 
to the Commission’s Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments, dated October 20, in 
Docket UG-210590. 

Cascade generally agrees with the proposed plan.  Cascade appreciates the multiple opportunities 
for comments as the topics require in-depth discussion and considerations.  The outcomes of 
each phase must be balanced for all parties while not overwhelming the regulatory process. 

Cascade appreciates the opportunity to comment.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me at lori.blattner@intgas.com or 208.377.6015 

Sincerely, 

/s/  Lori A. Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation  
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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